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Prescribing goes digital at the Royal
The Chesterfield Royal Hospital is taking further steps to keep its patients safe.

The Royal is the only Trust in the East Midlands to introduce electronic prescribing across the site which, according to a General Medical Council (GMC) report, is “12% less likely to be associated with a prescribing error than hand written prescriptions”.

Martin Shepherd is the head of medicines management and part of the project board that has overseen its introduction. He said: “It is widely recognised that electronic prescribing systems improve the legibility of prescriptions and remove the possibility of prescriptions being misplaced or lost.”

“We introduced the system onto Barnes ward as a trial before gradually extending its use to other wards at a rate of one every two or three weeks. The system is now live on all surgical, orthopaedic and medical wards as well as theatres. The remaining wards will be included during the remainder of 2011. So far we’ve had a lot of positive feedback from staff and are commencing a number of projects to look at what improvements the system has made to the prescribing and administration of medicines.”

National and international studies have shown that significant improvements can be made through electronic prescribing and the system being used at the Royal is the same one that has been used to create electronic discharge letters. The system can be accessed through the hospital network via a PC or one of the mobile carts of which there are approximately four per ward.

Mr Shepherd added: “The electronic prescribing system is the first to be used in the hospital that is accessible via mobile wireless technology. The use of ‘carts’ has provided an opportunity for a number of other clinical systems, such as electronic lab results and the picture archive and communication system (PACS), to be made available to clinical staff at the patient bedside. 

“There are fewer than 20 hospitals in the entire country that have fully implemented electronic prescribing and the Royal is the only one in the East Midlands which is very encouraging.”
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